
Matoaka PTA General Membership Meeting 

Wednesday January 20, 2016 

Media Center 

Attendees: Robin Bennett,  Andy Jacobs, Tanya Tremps, Tricia Royle, Karen Tally, Ally Younica, 
Michelle Alexander, Stephanie Trogdon, 

I. Call to Order: Robin Bennett, 7:05pm 

II. Welcome/ Introductions:  Robin Bennett 

III. Presidents Report: Robin Bennett 

               a. Fine Arts Week; March 7-11, looking for parent volunteers to matt artwork, email 
blast and  

                   email from Room moms for parent volunteers 

 b. Yearbook cover contest: deadline 1/22 

              c. Jump Rope program: 2/10 – 2:45- 3:30 

 d. Read Across America: 3/2, sign up genius being sent, board members to read to 
students 

 e. Coin drive planned for February  

       IV.  Vice President of Programs Report: Karen Talley   

 a. Family Fun Nights: January 9th, W&M basketball game, great turn out, would have         
          liked a “welcome Matoaka” announcement  

b .Reflections: ceremony 2/5 

            c. Cultural Arts: 2/16 Theater IV, 3/22- Hot Air Balloon demo 
  
            d. Matoaka Dads: ongoing math tutors, reading, recess 

            e. Fine Arts Week: 3/7 – 3/11 

            f. Helping Hands:  Thank you to Stacy Long and all who participated. We were able to 
                help 33 families have a happy Thanksgiving and 75 individuals were helped at  
                Christmas!  
      
        V. Vice President of Programs Report: Robin Bennett (Kelly Parrish not in attendance) 
      
            a. Box Tops: $1600, LFE: down from last year, Grocery Programs:$50.00 from Harris  
                Teeter, Target program: ends in May 



            b. Carnival: contracts in place, sub committees full, no gem mining this year, T-shirt 
                contest mid/late Feb, Papa Murphy’s pizza will provide food: same price structure  
                 
            
       VI. Treasure’s Report: Stephanie Trogdon, budget on track, thanks to all for staying on  
              Budget! 

       VII. Principle’s Report: Andy Jacobs 

 a. Thank you to Hospitality committee for December drink cart 

b. Great turn out at W&M basketball game Matoaka Spirit night 

c. Third grade Kayak field trip set for June  

d. Congratulations to Kim Holloway, Ashley Campbell and Rose Burwell on winning 

    WJCC school foundation grants! 

e. Thanks to JHS Art students for the new mural in Gym 

f. Third grade will be given new SOL test: a video with examples of the new Computer 

Adaptive   

   Test (CAT) can be seen on the Virginia Dept of Education website, doe.Virginia.gov 

      VIII. New Business: None 

      XII. Adjourn – 8:00 pm 

   

  

        



    


